
Dear patient!
If you are coming to our surgery because you fear you may have contracted the 
“new coronavirus” (SARS-CoV-2) and want to consult a doctor about this:
It‘s important you get a diagnosis, but. . .
. . .it is dangerous to simply enter the surgery / waiting room. Please refrain 
from doing this. It could lead to the surgery having to be closed immediately. 
You could infect all the people in the surgery, including other patients, the 
surgery staff or the doctor.
Instead, do the following:
1.	 Stay outside or go back outside.
2.	Call the surgery number  ________________________________ .
3.	 Describe your concerns over the phone.
4.	 Your doctor will then conduct a diagnostic screening with you over the 

phone.
5.	 Follow any further instructions your doctor gives you.

This is the safest way for you to get the help you need. This way, you can 
ensure the surgery stays open to help you and others.

Please act responsibly.
For your own safety and the safety of those around you.

Thank you for your considerate behaviour.

If you suspect you might have coronavirus,
do not enter our surgery, just call us!
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